
NOTICE OF MEETING
BOARD OF EDUCATION
NORTH BEND CENTRAL PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Notice is hereby given that the monthly meeting of the Board of Education of North Bend Central Public Schools 
will be held on September 11, 2023. The Hearing meeting will take place at This hearing will begin at the 
conclusion of the 2023-2024 Budget Hearing. at NBC Board of Education Room. Public and media access to the 
livestream is available by clicking on the link that will be posted on the district’s website at www.nbtigers.org.  An 
agenda for the meeting, kept continuously current, is available for public inspection at the Office of the 
Superintendent. This meeting is open to the public.

Kyrsten Mottl, Secretary


